
 

                                                                                 
 

  

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: 
 

1. Is the Year End Report due before the current year’s application? 
2. What is considered to be the “Tri-State Area”? 
3. How much should I ask for when filling out the application? 
4. Can an organization apply if they received funds last year? 
5. Can the application deadline be extended? 
6. When will I be notified if my application was approved or denied? 

 

 

1. Is the Year End Report due before the current year’s application? 
                         No.  The Year End Report for funds received last December is not due until September 1. 
 

2. What is considered to be the “Tri-State Area? 
The Tri-State Area is considered to be Ohio/Indiana/Kentucky within the Greater                          
Cincinnati area and the programs must benefit the residents of Tri-State Area.  

 

3. How much should I ask for when filling out the application? 
 There are no amount requirements, however, average requests range from $25,000 to $75,000. 
 

4. Can an organization apply if they received funds last year? 
 Yes.  Organizations may apply as long as an Acknowledgement Letter for the funds received 
 last year was provided by the deadline.  Any organization that fails to acknowledge funds by 
 the deadline will be prohibited from submitting a grant request for a period of not less than 
 five years. 
 

5. Can the application deadline be extended? 
 No.  The deadline to submit a grant request is August 1 of each year and there are no         
 exceptions. 
 

6. When will I be notified if my application was approved or denied? 
     Applicants will be notified no later than December 31.   

 
 

 

 

 

Should you need any assistance, our team can be reached  

via email (RCOinfo@therandolphcompany.com) or by phone (513-891-7144). 
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